
Caterpillars Class Newsletter DATE:  02.02.24 

This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

• Have been working on number, letter and colour recognition      

during games of bingo. 

• Decorated Australian flags and hats. 

• Made zebra mask’s and looked at the pattern on a zebra and made 

our own stripes. 

• Have been busy in our role play baby clinic, giving check ups, 

changing nappy's and bathing the babies. 

• Have been looking at repeating patters by threading pasta onto 

pipe cleaners. 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  
 

  Learning new descriptive words during our textures game ‘whats 

in the box?’ the children will have to describe what they can feel. 

 Sequencing pictures. 

  Make Valentines day cards for someone special. 

 Using tweezers to sort the dinosaurs into the correct colour to 

build on the children's pincer grip. 

Home learning : 

 

 
As the children have enjoyed playing bingo at nursery, why not 

have a game at home. Write some numbers down on some paper 

and call out numbers, the children will then circle the number if 

they have it. 



Caterpillars Class Newsletter 02.02.24 

Dates & Reminders 

     Half term 12th—16th February 

Monday 19th February is an INSET day  

The children return on Tuesday 20th February. 

___________________________ 

If you would like to share any news with us for your 

 childs newsbook please feel free to text/email us  

 


